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From: Licensing Staff 
Subject: FW: Licence Applications WO129-03 MEHL and WO 167-03 Indaver 

~~~~~ ~~ 

From: Paddy Boyle [mailto:Daddvbovlerush@hotmail.coml 
Sent: 07 April 2014 11:41 
To: Wexford Receptionist 
Subject: Licence Applications WO129-03 MEHL and WO 167-03 Indaver 

Incinerator Bottom Ash Hydrogen Gas Emissions 

Dear Sirs, 

The EPA will be aware that the above license applications propose the disposal of untreated (i.e. uncured) bottom ash to landfill. 

The Agency will also be aware that the generation of Hydrogen Gas Emissions during the naturally'occurring "curing" process of bottom ash subsequent t o  
deposition in a landfill is a well documented phenomenon, and may give rise t o  associated risks of fire and/or explosion. 

The residents of Hollywood and District would request the EPA to address this important Health and Safety issue with both applicants. 

Yours truly, 
, .  

Patrick Boyle, B.E. 'on behalf of Hollyyood and District Conservation Group 
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